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Andrew Kamali joined the Washington State Board of Health on May 1, 2023. He 
supports policy work and rulemaking related to environmental public health and 
disease prevention. 

Prior to joining the Board, Andrew worked at The Water Collaborative of Greater New 
Orleans as a policy fellow, where he worked to develop equitable policy 
recommendations, study PFAS contamination, and support community workshops on 
storm water fee development in the city of New Orleans. Prior to that, Andrew worked 
in a myriad of research positions including studying the effects of indoor allergens on 
childhood respiratory diseases and novel drug treatment development for traumatic 
brain injury.  

Andrew received his Bachelor of Arts degree in International Development studies from 
the University of California, Los Angeles, and his Master of Public Health in Health 
Policy from Tulane University. 


